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IBSSA Board of Directors meeting 

8 – 10 June 2005, Budapest / HUNGARY 

 

 
 
President of IBSSA Prof. George POPPER and General Secretary Prof. Rony KLUGER held a serial of meetings in 
Budapest between 8 – 10 June 2005. 
 
The following important matters were discussed during these meetings: 
 
* Preparations for IV. SEC-tember International Training Course (20 – 24 September 2005 in Budapest) 
* Preparations for the official meeting of Educational & Qualification Department during the IV. SEC-tember 
* Details of next IBSSA Congress in the USA, General Secretary will visit the USA and will meet with local officials 
(His Beatitude Dom Lorenzo, Mr. Joe Mirza, Father Cascia and others) to arrange next year's Congress combined with 
IBSSA – ISF Festival of Martial Arts 
* President and the General Secretary met with the Hungarian Section of IBSSA during the monthly meeting of IBSSA 
Hungary 
* Prof. POPPER and Prof. KLUGER held official meetings with Dr. Ferenc TÓTH, Mr. Károly SIMON, and Mr. Csaba 
KERTÉSZ 
* President and General Secretary held a serial of meetings with Master István KELEMEN and Mr. Tibor PÁLL on 
IBSSA – ISF and Ju Jutsu matters 
* A very special meeting was held with Dr. Paul HÖGLUND – President of IJJF 
* President of IBSSA and Dr. Paul HÖGLUND visited the XI. ANA SUMO European Championship on the 10th June in 
Visegrád 
 
 
 
20th June 2005 
 
 
Prof. Rony Kluger 

General Secretary of IBSSA 

 


